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Katherine Van Gunst Joins Pacifica Law Group’s  

Public Finance Practice 
 
Seattle—Pacifica Law Group is pleased to announce that Katherine Van Gunst has joined the 
firm as an associate in its Public Finance practice group. 
 
Katherine’s practice will focus on tax-exempt general obligation and revenue bonds for 
governmental issuers, with a special focus on conduit bonds.   
 
Prior to joining the firm, Katherine worked as a litigator in a large international law firm and with 
boutique firms, where her practice centered on patent litigation in the pharmaceutical and 
technology sectors. She served as a law clerk to the Honorable David R. Thompson and as a 
judicial extern to the Honorable M. Margaret McKeown, both of the U.S. Court of Appeals for the 
Ninth Circuit. She also served as a pro bono attorney for the King County Bar Association’s 
Housing Justice Project. 
 
“Katherine brings a unique skill set and experience base to the firm,” said Faith Pettis, Public 
Finance practice group leader. “We’re excited to grow our team with an associate who shares 
our commitment to client service and the community.” 
 
Katherine received her B.S. (Biology, summa cum laude) and B.A. (French, summa cum laude) 
from Gonzaga University, and her J.D., magna cum laude, from the University of San Diego 
School of Law. 
 
 
 

## 

Pacifica Law Group LLP is a law firm committed to serving public and private clients in the 
Pacific Northwest with focused and sophisticated talent, intellect, creativity and unwavering 
integrity. The firm helps clients address their most pressing needs with a range of legal services, 
including appellate and civil litigation, constitutional law, construction law, education and school 
districts law, municipal law, non-profit law, politics and policy, public financing, public/private 
project counseling and real estate law. Representative clients include Burlington Northern Santa 
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Fe Railway Co., City of Seattle, Pike Place Market, Port of Seattle, Seattle Art Museum, Sound 
Transit, Teachers Insurance & Annuity Association, Washington State Housing Finance 
Commission, Woodland Park Zoo and numerous other cities, counties, municipalities, public 
utility districts, public and private companies, school districts and universities. 
www.pacificalawgroup.com 
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